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Gateway to God: 
Discerning next steps

November 17-19, 2017

Sancta Maria in Ripa   
320 Ripa Street
St. Louis, MO

Open to single women, 
ages 18-45
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Join the School Sisters of Notre Dame for a quiet weekend of discernment, input, 
prayer and conversation. We will begin on Nov. 17 with a light supper at 6 p.m., followed

by the start of the program at 7 p.m., and we will conclude at 3 p.m. on Nov. 19. 

Register by Nov. 10. Travel scholarships are available if needed.
For more information, contact Sister Bridget Waldorf, SSND, bwaldorf@ssnd.org.


